
May 12, 2021 

 

Wilton H.S., the Wilton Chamber of Commerce and EDC offer a Business spotlight series:   

 

Wilton High School, the Wilton Chamber of Commerce and  Economic Development Commission (EDC) 

are partnering on a program to provide spotlight interviews to promote local businesses. 

The first topic will promote Wilton’s restaurant week, featuring some of Wilton’s participating 

Restaurants with a release date May 25th, to coincide with restaurant week. 

To view the interview click on the link below:   

(Add Link) 

The spotlight program will be promoted via local media, several facebook pages (Chamber, EDC, for 

Example), email blasts, and through several media/social media channels provided by the Wilton school 

system. 

For more information contact: 

 

 

 


